
KNIT AND NATTER – November 2024 

Thanks to all who helped by knitting, crocheting or donating yarn to the Knit & Natter group.  On Tuesday 26th 
November I took a car load up to Taunton to the RAFT Volunteers who were so delighted with our contributions.  
They have a shipment going to Ukraine next week to which our items will be added. 

This time we donated: 

12 single blankets, 3 children's blankets, 9 baby blankets, 60 scarves, 27 adult hats, 8 baby hats, 31 various jumpers 
& cardis, 2prs socks and 25 baby jumpers. 

All very much appreciated. 

Sheila Scofield 

 

Knit & Natter items taken to RAFT on 26th November 2024, destined for Ukraine 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Thank you to all those who have 
contributed wool, time and effort. 
These items were all received with 
many thanks for the volunteers at 
RAFT 



 


